
WhatsApp 
Dear Sisters, 

Sister Mary Louise, DC 
May God bless you, 

marylouise.stubbs@doc.org 

Thank you for your consideration. Please let us know if you have questions about this or need assistance finding 
another way to send DC IPS your information. 

We have a request regarding documents and photos being sent to DC IPS. Please DO NOT use WhatsApp to send 
documents or links. While we do have a WhatsApp account, we only use it for circumstances where files (like 
videos) are too large to send via email. If you need to use WhatsApp to send large files to us, please, let us know in 
advance so we can provide our number and any necessary assistance.

https://www.daughtersips.org/
https://www.facebook.com/DaughtersOfCharityInternationalProjectServices/
https://www.linkedin.com/in/sister-mary-lou-stubbs-04283652/



